
Committee Meeting Thursday Sept 13th 23. 

 

Present: Reg Whitworth in the Chair.  

Messrs J H Taylor, J Lochead, G Robson, A Morris, W C Morris, F L Eaton, Reg Bennett, H 

Slatter, W H Andrew and J Gibson. 

 

Minutes of last meeting held July 13th were read and confirmed. 

 

The following duly nominated and seconded were passed for membership. Mr John 

Humphreys, and Mrs Humphreys “full year subscription”. Miss L A Lees, Mr Albert Gartside, 

and Mr James Gartside. “Half Year’s Subscription”, also Mrs H Raines, Honorary Member. 

 

The following accounts were passed for payment:- Ashton Gas Co 1/14/4, A Jones 5/6, M 

Maclean & Co 1/16/-. E Plimmer 7/6, Overseers of the Poor “Hartshead District” 3/12/3 and 

5/17/4. Total £13-12-11. 

 

It was decided to order three candlesticks  for the Hall Cup, War Trophy and Mrs Woodcock 

Cup as mementos; and in the case of the Aitken Cup as per Mr Hallsworth’s letter requesting 

a Replica of the Cup in lieu of a candlestick, the extra cost of same to be borne by himself. 

 

It was decided to have the Cups engraved with the names of the various winners. 

 

The House Committee Report was not presented owing to Mr Herbert being away. 

 

The Report of the Handicap Committee was accepted. 

 

The Report of the Greens Committee was accepted. 

 

Mr Slatter proposed and Mr Andrew seconded a vote of thanks to the retiring Captain, Mr 

Reg Whitworth for the excellent services rendered during the term of office which Mr 

Whitworth suitably acknowledged. 

 

Mr Whitworth proposed and Mr Slatter seconded a vote of thanks to Mr A Morris “who does 

not seek re-election” for his valuable services on the Committee since its inception which 

were carried unanimously and Mr Morris acknowledge same and spoke of his many happy 

friendships and associations with the members. 

 

A vote of thanks moved by Mr R Whitworth, seconded by Mr J H Taylor to Mr Lochead for his 

valuable services as Treasurer was given, “Mr Lochead not seeking re-election in that Office” 

and Mr LOchead suitably acknowledged. 

 

James Lochead 

Chairman 

 

 

 


